
International Conference Centre Seychelles (ICCS),  Tuesday, July 9, 2024,
The Nurses Association Republic of Seychelles (NARS) convened nursing
aspiring students from Mahe and the Inner Islands to participate in the Nursing
Aspiring Conference, themed Inspiring the future generation of nurses: a call
to pursue a career in nursing. 

The event coincided with the celebration of the Careers Week, aiming to
inspire and empower nursing aspirants to respond to the call and pursue a
career in nursing by raising awareness of the opportunities and rewards that
come with the noble profession. 
. 

With the support of Care Aid Solutions-
students received multiple skills and
knowledge on how to save a life by
participating in First Aid sessions. 

NARS COMMEMORATED CAREERS
WEEK 2024

INSPIRING THE FUTURE GENERATION OF NURSES: 
A CALL TO PURSUE A CAREER IN NURSING 

In collaboration with the careers
section within the Ministry of
Education, NARS commemorated
Careers Week 2024. 

NURSES, INSPIRING STUDENTS TO
PURSUE A CAREER IN NURSING!

Students received awards at the
conference for their hard work and
dedication in completing the first-aid
training sessions. The Indian High
Commissioner of the Seychelles proudly
donated the first aid kits.

STUDENTS AWARDED FOR PARTICIPATING
 IN FIRST AID SESSION 

“By highlighting the impact that
nurses have on the lives of the
community, it is possible to inspire
nursing aspirants to join the nursing  
profession and make a difference in
the world”

NARS would like to express appreciation
for the generous support provided to
ensure the success of the conference.  


